
and now for something completely important… 

 

Headlines for October 22nd , 2010…click on the links below. 

 


 

Bachelor of Education & Applied 

    Psychology  Applications 


 

Pizza Fundraiser 


 

Bottle Drive 


 

Trick or Treat for the Food Bank 


 

Student Employment Opportunity 


 

Chapel Schedule 


 

Support for the Mission Trip 


 

Joke of the Week 


 

CSA Meeting Minutes 


 

Library News 


 

CUCA   SPOOKA –Halloween  Party! 


 

Career Services 


 

CSA Clubs and  Associations 

Important announcements for students are now being consolidated into this 

one weekly communiqué—the ninth of which you are now reading.  

Review the headlines in this week’s newsletter and see what may impact  

your ―Student Life ― at Concordia. 



 

Bachelor of Education and Applied Psychology   
 

Application packages for the Bachelor of Education and Applied 
Psychology  programs  are now available in room 120 of the Hole 
Academic Centre. 
 
Please Note: Concordia will be implementing a $35 application fee 
effective January 1, 2011, so, if you’d  like to save $35 apply be-
fore the end of 2010! 
 
If you have questions regarding the Education application you can 
book an appointment with Ron Dubetz in room 120 of the Hole 
Academic Centre. 
 
If you have questions regarding the Applied Psychology applica-
tion you can book an appointment with Crystal Hamilton in room 
120  of the Hole Academic Centre. 

 
 

 

  Pizza Fundraiser 
 

Mission Trip is holding a  
Pizza Fundraiser in Tegler on  

Oct 27th from  
11:10-1:30 p.m. 

  



 

 

Bottles and Cans  

for Missions 
 

Want to help out the mission trip? 

 We are collecting recyclables to  

fundraise for our trip. 

Have a lot? 

E-mail Jessica at: 

jpixner@student.concordia.ab.ca 
 
We take:  

Bottles 

Cans 

Milk Jugs/cartons 

Glass bottles 

 

 

Recycle box outside CSA Office. 

 

Help us, 

Help 

You!!! 



Who: Anyone!!!! Bring your friends:) (staff and faculty welcome as 
well:) 
What: A food drive....Trick-Treating for food 
bank items 
 
When: October 30th, 2010-starts at 6pm 
and ends at 9pm 
 
Where: We all meet at Tegler and then you 
can go wherever you want. (I will have maps so that you can pick 
a neighborhood to go to-first come first serve basis) 
 
Why: We care about our fellow students and there are prizes 
 
How: Find one friend to come with you, and then you will go door 
to door asking for food bank items. If you have Concordia clothing 
we ask that you wear it so that people know you are associated 
with the university. As well, we will have slips of paper that state 
who we are, why we are doing this, and thank you on behalf of the 
students.   
 
Prizes: 
1st: Pair gets Tim Hortons Gift Cards ($25/for each) 
2nd: Pair gets CSA Mugs (1 each) 
For more info, email; csapresident@student.concordia.ab.ca 
  

Trick or Treat for  

Concordia's Food Bank 

 Opening Date for the Concordia Food Bank: November 1st. 
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 Upcoming Chapel Schedule 
 

Week 8: 23d Sunday (Reformation) Psalm 46; Rev. 14: 6,7  
Romans 3: 19 - 28; John 8:31-36. 

   
Oct. 25.  Mon - Joint - CLS 
 
Oct. 26.  Tues.- Faith and Science: Deb Hemmerling &  Garry      
Dombrosky 
 
 Oct. 27. Wed.- Rev. Cliff Haberstock 
 
 Oct. 28.  Thurs.- 
  
 Oct. 29.   Fri.- Praise Chapel 

 
LOST AND FOUND, a duo of Christian musicians will be 
presenting a concert in the chapel (A – 301) on the evening 
of Nov. 7 at 6 pm.  Admission is $10.00.   

 

 

Concordia’s Student Recruitment team is looking for 

2 part-time Administrative Assistance.  The Adminis-

trative assistances will assist with recruitment strate-

gies and special event planning.   

 

To apply please email your resume 

to susan.tkachyk@concordia.ab.ca.   

 

 

        Deadline to apply is November 1, 2010. 
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Mission Trip 
 
Students or faculty want to support the Mission trip, they can 
come to the basketball and volleyball games throughout the year 
as the mission team will be running the concession. (include 
chips, pop, other drinks, chocolate and lots of other munchies for 
watching the game) finally if any student or staff/faculty would like 
to make a donation towards our trip this year to email me 
at jpixner@student.concordia.ab.ca 
  
Thanks so much, 
 
Jessica Pixner 
Mission and Service Director  
  

 

 Joke of the week 

 
A man's home is his castle, in a 

manor of speaking. 
  

 

 

If you have a joke of the week you would like to see featured in the  

newsletter, please email it to studentaffairs@concordia.ab.ca. 

(All submissions are subject to approval) 
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        CSA Minutes from the Meetings 

 

  

 

 

 

Curious where they are? We will be posting them to 

our website that is currently being built. For now, if 

you would like a copy, please email;  

csavpfinance@student.concordia.ab.ca or 

csapresident@student.concordia.ab.ca.    

Library News 
 

We’ve recently put out a lot of new books, in-

cluding this display of Recreational Reading. 

Check out all the book displays for your next 

great read. In fact, make it a 

weekly stop just to see what’s 

new - you just might find a 

new favourite book! 
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  CUCA  SPOOKA 
 
                                 

 

Come party Concordia style on 

Halloween at CUCA Spooka on 

October 30th at the  

Norwood legion on 112th Ave 

and 82st.  

 

Doors open at 8pm and we go till 

2am. Tickets are $5 at the book 

store or $10 at the door so 

hurry up and buy your tickets be-

fore their all sold out!!!! 

 

--  



Career Services NEWS – October 25, to October 26, 2010  
 

Career Services provides Individual career consultations and numerous Career 

Resources. 

 

Consider Volunteering with Career Services to assist with events, critique re-

sumes or special projects!  Training and Volunteer Recognition provided.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES:  

 

Graduate Studies deadlines are coming up soon.  

 Looking for work – Note these key points –  

 Have your resume updated!  Career Services offers resume critiquing 

 Target a specific industry and position to year of education and interest 

 Prepare for the Interview – Career Services offers Interview Preparation one 

on one and in groups.  

 Do well at the workplace even if it isn’t ideal.  Your work ethic now carries 

through into the future.  

 

INTERNATIONAL/ INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:   

  

Should you be considering a summer overseas, explore opportunities and start 

planning now for the summer opportunities.  See Career Services for informa-

tion 

Deadline for Internship Opportunities are coming up.  Take time now to apply!  

 

GRADUATING IN MAY, 2010 – Take time out of your busy schedule to meet with 

Career Services to help finalize or develop plans for the future.  Without planning, 

you may find yourself missing important opportunities or be unprepared to meet the 

future challenges.   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:   

 

 Thursday, November 11, 2010 – Work Search Strategies Seminar – 3:10 – 

4:40 p.m. and Friday, November 19 from 12:55 – 1:50 p.m.  

 Tuesday, November 2, 2010 – Operation Wallacea – Biodiversity & Conser-

vation Management Research Projects.  Science Students specifically take no-

tice.  Follow-up meeting on Tuesday, November 8, 2010  

 

 

For more information or appointment - contact Doreen Kooy, Career Services Co-

ordinator at 780-378-8461, or e-mail at doreen.kooy@concordia.ab.ca or ca-

reerservices@concordia.ab.ca  
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CSA Clubs and Associations  
 
Concordia Aboriginal Students' Association           casa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Concordia Business Association                                cba@student.concordia.ab.ca 

  
Church Vocation Alliance                       churchvocation@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Education After-Degree Students' Association       eadsa@student.concordia.ab.ca 

    
Environment Health Students' Association              ehsa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Education Undergrad Society                                     eus@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Hockey Fan Club                                                        hfc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Loveglobal                                                      loveglobal@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Model UN Club                                                  modelun@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Psychology Students' Council                                     psc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

 
Philosophy Club (The Peripatetics)               phylosophy@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

Intramural Club                                         intramuralclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

Science Club                                                  scienceclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 
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